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Dear Readers,

As we celebrate Easter, our thoughts turn to “New Life”, often
reinforced by the coming of the Spring flowers. This year, although
Easter is early, because of the mild winter, many of the daffodils
(and others) sprang forth in February. However the trees have yet
to come into leaf, so maybe these will be with us as we contemplate
the wonder of the Resurrection and its promise of New Life. We too,
need to play our part in becoming “new” - and better people.

On a different level, we have a new aspect of the Barton Miller.
From this month the Barton Miller is available on-line. For details of
how to find it please see the Parish Council report later in this
edition. This will be another way of letting friends log-on to see
what is going on in our village.

Wishing you all a very Happy Easter.
Yours sincerely Joy Willis.

Copy for the April Barton Miller to me by 20th March please.

BURY ST EDMUNDS MOBILE LIBRARY VAN DATES (Routc 4)
Email: help@suffolklibraries.co.uk Telephone: 01473 584563
The Library Van visits Barton Mills (behind Lamb Court) on Saturday aft. 2.00pm
to 2.30pm . This will be the following Saturdays -

12th March 2016 / 9th April 2016
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Vicoar'y Letter

Dear friends

A colleague on the point of retirement has been clearing his large rectory in preparation
to move into a small retirement home he likes to call his 'man-cave'. Like many of us, he
lives amongst clutter accumulated over many years. What to keep, and what to save?
There's nothing quite like moving house to force decisions.

In all my adult life, | have (until now) never lived anywhere longer than four years; | now
realise this used to help me to stay relatively clutter free. However Lawrence and | have
now lived in our present home for twice that, and already it looks more like one of
those house-clearance junk shops than a show-home. Of course when we married 8
years ago we brought with us the accumulated 'stuff' of two households; and since then
we have added many daft purchases at auctions (what made us think we needed a
dented copper bugle?) mementoes of our holidays (Including a truly horrid pottery
cicada complete with electronic chirruping sounds) and the contents of my mother's
and my daughter's houses, still feeling too precious to part with - even those awful
yellow 'pouffes’ from the 1960s | tried so often to persuade my mum te throw away. |
seem powerless to sort things out.

However in talking to my colleague, | admit to being quite inspired. He told me about a
book he has been reading, titled "The Life-Changing Magic of Tidying Up" by Marie
Kondo. Apparently it is full of great tips for decluttering and re-organising, but one
phrase really caught my attention. As my colleague described it, the author says that we
should take each object in our home in our hands and ask the question, 'does this spark
joy in me?' If the answer is 'no', then out it goes. Nothing must be kept for any other
reason.

Springtime is traditionally a time of cleaning and decluttering not just our homes, but
our hearts and minds. Often we seek to live a simpler lifestyle by giving up wine or
chocolate for Lent. | wonder if instead we could take that principle of discarding
whatever does not spark joy in us? What might we get rid of? Perhaps anger and
revenge, bitterness and cynicism would all have to go. Qut with sneering, criticism,
gossiping. Selfishness and greed would have to go too. Wouldn't it be great if we could
just get a big skip and throw all these things in? We'd all walk away feeling cleaner,
lighter and happier.

I'm going to have a go at decluttering both my home and my heart this spring. | do hope
yvou'll give it a try too.

Love Sandie x




St Mary’s Church Barton Mills.
Parish Priest in Charge: Rev. Sandie Barton.
6 The Street, Freckenham. [P28 8HZ . Tel 01638-720770
Email - revsandiebarton@gmail.com
Your Church Representatives:
Churchwarden/Verger: Davina Peachey, 24 Church Lane
Close, Barton Mills. Tel 716265
Churchwarden: Dave Traher, 25 Church Lane Close, Barton
Mills. Tel 718328

St Mary’s PCC Members:

Secretary: Frances Lewis, 11 Church Meadow Barton Mills.
IP28 6AR. Tel 713155. To whom all correspondence should be addressed.
Treasurer: Rodney Knight..
Deanery Synod Representatives: Nora Shipley and Rodney
Knight.
Other Members: Colin Brotherton; Lis Brotherton; Sandi
Spence; Jo Traher; Jackie Vermeulen; Mary Parkin; Alan
Butcher; Heather East and Steve Hills.
Elders: Colin Brotherton; Glynn East; Dave Traher.

Prayer Times at Barton Mills
Fridays (weekly) 4- 4.30pm. In the Church. All welcome.

Mothers Union
Next Meeting - No Meeting in March.
Monday 18th April 2016. 2.15pm
Beck Row Church Room.

There is also a Prayer Chain for anyone needing prayers for themselves or others.
Please ring Colin Brotherton 713440, Dave Traher 718328 or Glynn East 713949,

COFFEE MORNINGS @%

Every Thursday 10.00 - noon in the Church Rooms. &3
ALL VERY WELCOME




Barton Mills Church Services for March 2016
Sunday 6"  9.30am: MOTHERING SUNDAY, Holy Communion
All welcome — gifts of flowers for everyone.

Sunday 13" 8am: Early Holy Communion - simple form in contemporary
language
9.30am: Messy Church — children and adults together enjoy
informal
activities and worship, everyone welcome.

Sunday 20™ 9.30am: PALM SUNDAY, Holy Communion.
Sunday 27" 9.30am: EASTER SUNDAY, Family Holy Communion
Sunday 3" April 9.30am Holy Communion

Special Services at other churches in the Lark and Lee Group

Maundy Thursday 24" March 7.30pm: Group Service of Informal Holy
Communion at West Row

Good Friday 25" March 2-3pm: Group Service “Hour before the Cross™ at
Freckenham
.-....-.--I.-'.-l.--..-l‘.-l.-..l..l.'ll.lI.ll.l-....l‘.ll.l..lllll...l..ll..‘..llhl...l-..‘
WOMEN’S WORLD DAY of PRAYER - Friday 4th March 2016
'Receive Children, Receive Me' - prepared by the Christian women of Cuba

10.30am - Mildenhall Methodist Church
Speakers - Wendy and Paul Fincham :
&

7.30pm - St Mary's C of E Academy School, North Terrace, Mildenhall
Reflection on the theme by Members of the Open the Book Team
A warm welcome to all - women, men and young people

LENT LUNCHES
Simple lunches of soup, bread, cheese and fruit, are being held on Tuesdays
in Lent, from 12noon to 2pm, at various venues around the Mildenhall
area to raise funds for Christian Aid.
1** March: West Row Church Hall
8% March: King’s Church, Mildenhall Baptist Church
15® March: Beck Row Church Hall
22" March: Mildenhall Methodist Church




LENT COURSES

During Lent there is a programme of events and discussions for the four churches in our
Group, based on the topic ‘AN EXPLORATION OF MYSTERY’. Leaflets with full details are
available in the church and the church room.

The Mystery of Everything — the film ‘The Theory of Everything’ has been shown, then,
using the film as a jumping-off point, the mysteries of the universe and everyday life are
being explored to see how they can reinvigorate our faith and spiritual journey.
Tuesdays 7.30pm at West Row church

Fridays 12 noon, 6 The Street, Freckenham

The Mystery Plays — creative drama performed since the 14th century to pass on the story
of the Bible. Extracts from the plays and discussions about them and a film of one full play.
Wednesdays, 7.30pm, Barton Mills church room.

The Mystery of Faith —a course on basic Christianity, looking at the person, life and claims
of Jesus Christ, and to see how this works out for us in everyday life.

Wednesdays, 10am, first meeting on 17th February at Grove Farm, Worlington.

Please contact Sandie Barton on 01638 720770 for more details about this course, and any
of the other courses.

CARE OF THE CHURCHYARD

Our churchyard is kept in good order by regular working visits from supervised teams of
people doing Community Payback Service.

But individual graves should be cared for by relatives and friends of those who are buried
there, and there are just a few rules to help with general maintenance. These apply to all
graveyards, (except the ancient parts), and include the need for all grave surfaces to be
level and with grass growing that can be mown (i.e. no shingle or slate) and (apart from
ancient graves) there should not be any raised borders. Also, with the exception of new
graves and children’s graves (for which there are special regulations), only flower tributes
and plants, or ‘silk’ flowers in season, should be left on graves. Seasonal tributes may be
left at Christmas and Easter, but as Easter is now approaching, we do ask that Christmas
tributes be removed.

A special area of the churchyard is marked off to be left unmown so that wild grasses and
flowers can grow undisturbed throughout the Spring and Summer.




BARTON MILLS VILLAGE HALL
22?7 222

QUIZ NIGHT
Friday 11th March.

Ipm
FISH & CHIP SUPPER

with the QUIZ
QUIZMASTER: ROGER HIGGINS

Come as a team (up to 8 people) or come on your own - teams can be made up
on the night. Pit your wits against the rest in this amazing session!

RAFFLE PRIZES
BYO DRINKS

Tickets: £10.00 per person, before the night, to include
FISH (OR CHICKEN OR VEGGIE) AND CHIP SUPPER

Gifts of raffle prizes will be very welcome

Tickets from:
Nancy Higgins, 67 Church Meadow, (515215)
Frances Lewis, 11 Church Meadow (713155)

PROCEEDS TO VILLAGE HALL FUNDS
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We can tell it’s Springtime again because there is so much evidence of
God’s Creation. The bulbs we planted at the end of the summer last year were dry
and hard, and gave no sign of life at all. All winter long they have lain in darkness,
incarcerated in a tomb of earth. Today as we travel around we gaze on a scene of
exquisite beauty. Our playing fields are a wonderful example of God’s
creation and confirm the fact that Spring has once again sprung. As we
journey to Mildenhall, on our way to work or to the shops, there cheering us on our
way is a glorious display of magnificent yellow blooms swaying in the breeze.
Perhaps not as beautiful, but a marvelous example of workmanship, was the sight of
the sperm whales being washed up on our beaches, not many of us could have
failed to be moved by that sight! Many other creatures and plant life are also
showing signs of early Spring.

David Boag, a wild life photographer, said “The way a work of art is created
often reflects something of the person who created it. All of creation reflects
something of God’s character as if He put a little bit of Himself into everything
He made.” As he travelled the world taking his pictures he said: “I can see His
majesty and size in the mountains, especially whilst the sun is setting; and as I
see a field mouse, feeding on seeds, I can see God as the Provider; His love and
care as a bird tends it’s young, and His beauty in the flowers of gardens and
hedgerow - 1 am filled with wonder and awe”. Colossians 1 v 16 says “For by
Him were all things created”,

Spring is the time of resurrection. The resurrection of Jesus Christ is one of
the most well-established events in history. It is also a miracle far more
wonderful than the retum of life in the Spring. And most of all, He has promised
resurrection to all who put their trust in Him. Over 2,000 years later His
resurrection still gives meaning to life here and now. Not only is the risen
Saviour the Creator of physical life, Col 1 v 16, He is also the originator of new
spiritual life because of His sacrificial death and His triumph over the grave.
Jesus said in John 11 v 25, “T am the Resurrection and the life”. As we see new
life bursting out all around us, let us rejoice in Christ’s resurrection.

Qur services remain the same: Bible Study at 7.30p.m. on Thursdays (Call
01638-713892 for Location) and Sunday School and Bible Study on Sundays at
I 1a.m, or the Worship Services at 3p.m. and 6.30p.m. Why not join us at one of
these events, you will be made most welcome.

F. A. RUTTERFORD
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West SUﬂ:O”( Your current brown bin service will
working together end on Saturday 2 April 2016.

A NEW optional garden waste collection service starts
Monday 4 April 2016

The new garden waste only service will cost £40 a year for a bin. This
charge covers your collections between 4 April 2016 and 31 March 2017.
The new service will continue to use your existing brown bin.

To guarantee you do not have any breaks in your service please sign up by
22 March 2016 (but you can join the scheme at any time).

To find out everything you need to know about the service and to sign up
visit: www.westsuffollk.gov. uk/gardenwaste

If you do not want to sign up to the new service you do not need to do
anything. You will not be charged if you do not want the new
service. We will not be removing your brown bin - if you
change your mind, you can join the new scheme at any time by
following the steps above,

Email: customer.services@westsuffolk.gov.uk
Telephone: 01638 719119 or 01284 776119

CAR BOOT SALES on BARTON MILLS PLAYING FIELD,
BANK HOLIDAY MONDAYS 2016

Day Date Hall Field BBQ
Easter Mon- | 28 March | Village | Village Hall | X

day Hall

May Day 2 May WI WI X
Spring Bank | 30 May Church | Allotments | Football
Holiday Assn Club
Late Sum- 29 August | Church | Football Football
mer Bank Club Club
Holiday

Each morning: 7am to 12 noon.
Pitch prices: single pitch £6, double pitch £10.
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BARTON MILLS WEDNESDAY CLUB
All Over 50s Welcome

Wed 2" March: At 2 pm in the Village Hall, Paul Fincham will
speak on “The Newmarket Pastors”, followed by refreshments.

Thurs 17" March: Theatre trip to see “Hobson's Choice” at
Cambridge Arts Theatre. The bus will leave from Barton Mills
Church at 10,30 am.

Wed 18" May: Outing on the Bure Valley Railway from
Aylsham and cruise on The Broads from Wroxham. The bus will
depart at 9.30 am and return about 5.30 pm. The cost will be £26 for
members and £28 for non-members. Bookings now being taken.
Enquiries to Pamela, tel 510504 or email pamela@boura.org .

Meetings in the Village Hall; £2 members, £3 non-member.
Membership 2016: £10

%*.. . Barton 0Nills E District
‘\ ww Gardening CluB

MEMBER OF R.H.S.

Annual Subscription £10.00
£2.00 fee per meering for members

____l— New members and friends welcome as paying visitors
B
L Tuesday 22nd March 2016.

Y $ue Robinson will speak on
=\ “The Gardens of Gertrude -
. | Jekyll and Edwin Lutyens” i
| : For further details telephone |

lan Anderson. Tel 515741, H
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BARTON MILLS PARISH COUNCIL

PARISH COUNCIL MEETINGS

Date of next meetings:
1st March in the Village Hall
5th April in the Village Hall

Starting time: 7.30pm

Agendas: Will be posted on the
Parish Council notice board (near to
the Bell) at least three full working
days before the meetings.

Minutes: Will be posted on the
Parish Council website after they have
been approved at the next meeting.

Members of the Public are welcome
to attend these meetings and have an
opportunity to speak (3 minute limit) at
the start of the meeting (in which case
it is recorded but will not constitute a
legal/procedural part of the meeting)
or, at the Chairman’s discretion, to
address the Council at a convenient
time in which case it will be minuted as
part of the meeting. Please contact
either the Clerk or the Chairman to
notify them of the subject at least one
working week before the meeting if you
want to speak on any subject.

BARTON MILLER ONLINE
The Barton Miller team will be producing an online copy of the magazine
which will be published online on the parish website. It can also be
circulated by email to anyone interested. Please contact the team about

this. .

ANNUAL PARISH MEETING
This will be held on April 20th, starting at 7.30pm, in the Village Hall.
Topics for discussion will include the changes to the development
boundary, a new social housing project and the proposed defibrillator. All

welcome.

DON’T FORGET TO USE THE VILLAGE WEBSITE

www.bartonmills.net
Problems with Street Lights - call (Freephone) 0800 581055

Chairman: Pamela Boura (01638 510504) - chairman@bartonmills.net

Clerk: James Bercovici (01638 510803) - clerk@bartonmills.net
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BARTON MILLS VILLAGE HALL ,

Registered Charity |

CAR BOOT SALE |
Bank Holiday
Mon 28th March

07.00am—12 noon.
Refreshments in the
Village Hall

PROCEEDS TO VILLAGE HALL FUNDS

Donations of Cakes and Offers of Help
would be greatly appreciated.

For more information -
Nancy Higgins, 67 Church Meadow, (515215) or
Frances Lewis, 11 Church Meadow (713155)



SATURDAY, 12th MARCH 2016 at 7.30pm

THE APEX, CHARTER SQUARE, BURY ST EDMUNDS
CHERUBINI

REQUIEM

Cherubini: Requiem in C minor

Haydn: Te Deum in C major

Beethoven: Symphony No 1 in C major

Prometheus Orchestra

Bury Bach Choir

Philip Reed - Conductor

All seats reserved - Tickets from The Apex Box office
Tel 01284-758000
Priced £23, £19.50 and £14,

www.burybachchoir.co.uk

BARTON MILLS 100 CLUB

The purpose of the Barton Mills 100 Club is to raise funds by operation of
lotteries and draws to contribute to projects and/or organisations within
the parish of Barton Mills for the general benefit of the people of Barton
Mills.

Feb 2016 Winners
£30  P. Parkin 89
£15 M. Titcombe 156
£10 P.Bonas 170
£5 J. Beardsmore 41

If you would like to_become a member please contact our Treasurer:

Janette Miller - 49 The Street. Tel 712843
IF YOU WANT TO WIN, YOU HAVE TO BE IN !!
Prizes of £30, £15, £10 and £5 monthly and twice a year additional prizes of £130.
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35BARTON MILLS W | - NEWS AND INFORMATION

= T ——

[Our next meeting will be in the village hall
at 730 on Tuesday 8th March when our
speaker will be Peter Carter, the
“Last Eel Man of the Fens”.

All are welcome to join us.

Take a look at our website -
wwwwibartonmills.weebly.com

(neWI

INSPIRING WOMEFX

Vitlage Hall 1O

i Do need extra crockery for
The Village Hall catering an occasion at home?,
Committee would like The village hall is now able to =
to thank Neil Horne of = hire out 50 catering quality place
hsigns for - settings.
installing the new .
external . Please speak to a Sue Norton
Village Hall sign *Tel 717040 or a committee
member if you are interested in*
% _finding out more about this.
nk '




THE PRESERVATION TRUST CORNER

Welcome to the regular new page for the Trust, where we hope not just to keep you remind-
ed of current events but also to share snippets from the history of the Church.

Our Lady of Walsingham

Above the South Porch entrance of St. Mary’s is the niche that sets off the
(modern replacement of a much older) statue of Mary herself holding the
baby Jesus. This is not just ‘any’ depiction, however.

In 1061 Richeldis de Feverches, a noblewoman from Walsingham in Nor-
folk experienced a series of apparitions of Mary. To honour this she had a
chapel built, and this eventually housed a wooden figure of Mary and Jesus
carved in Oberammergau, Germany.

Over time the chapel became viewed as a shrine and thus Walsingham —
now also the site of a priory - grew to be one of the great sites of Christian
pilgrimage in Britain.

With the coming of the English Reformation, everything changed. The carv-
ing itself was carried off to London on the 18% July, 1538, and eventually
burned. The buildings in Walsingham were destroyed. The memory of the
image itself remained, however, and the composition and pose of the figures
were reproduced in many places — including in the statue above the door of
St. Mary’s, Barton Mills.

Upcoming Events — See Full Information Elsewhere in the Miller
Interested in what the Trust does fo help maintain our historic Church building? Please
consider joining us, we’d love your involvement! You can pick up a leaflet from inside the

Church; call Frances Lewis on 01638 713155; or visit www.bartonmillschurch.org/
trust.html for more information.

0 ST. MARY'S
m BARTON MILLS

PRESERVATION TRUST
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i Village Spring Clean on
i Saturday 5 March

s W Tt

! b‘ ;ﬂ% As part of the national “Spring Clean for!

: ‘ the Queen” campaign, litter collecting

requipment will be available from the Village Hall from 9 am —

112 noon on 5 March. Full sacks of rubbish may also be left

‘there for later collection by FHDC.

i Thank you to those who have already offered to help and

+also to those who contribute to tidying up the village on a

iregular basis. We have also had a much appreciated offer to

i clean the village information boards regularly. _

: Does anyone have waders or fishing nets which they could

iuse to collect litter from the flooded ditches along Mildenhall

‘Road and near the Mildenhall foot bridge? It would be good to
:tackle these black spots if anyone can help with the necessary

!eqmpment

: All enquiries and suggestions to Pamela on 510504 or email

i chairman@bartonmills.net .
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A MeTqae from our
Local History Recorder......cncee.

I have now completed the Annual Report for 2015 , and a copy will be available
to view from March Ist, in the Church Rooms (filing cabinet). My report briefly
summarises things that have taken place in the village in the last year, with
photographs, including:

Events like the Open Gardens

Parish Council matters

Church and Church Preservation Society News
Houses built and houses sold

Births, Deaths and Marriages

Societies and Clubs, news and events
Miscellaneous matters of interest
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CELEBRATIONS
QUEEN'S 90th BIRTHDAY

' Calling all residents. The date for the |

proposed Queens 90th Birthday

. Celebrations is now Sunday 12th June

in the afternoon (as England are playing

. their first football match against

Russia in Euro 2016 on the Saturday

. night). Any offers of entertainers

- would be appreciated. Please contact

~ Annette Dawson on 01638 714449 if
you are able to offer your talents.

More information in the next edition

Barton Mills Parish Council

____________________




What's on in Freckenham March 2016

Freckenham Film Night on Friday, 4th March, in a slight diversion
from the normal films, we will be screening the documentary Addicted to
Sheep (PG). It’s been previewed on BBC Country File and Channel 4.
This terrific independent film tells a year in the life of North Pennines’
tenant farmers, Tom and Kay Hutchinson and their family, following their
quest to rear the perfect sheep. Told with affection but without
sentimentality (life and death are unflinchingly intertwined) this feature
film gets under the skin of its subjects and the tough lives they lead. While
Tom and Kay joke about the devotion to rearing the petfect prize-winning
sheep, their children reflect on the ups and downs of rural life with a
wonderful blend of innocence and experience. The whole family are
terrific company and the director, Mageli Pettifer, herself a farmer’s
daughter, captures both the beauty and the bleakness of the environment in
which they live and work. Running time 1 hour 15 minutes. Tickets £5 no
need to book just turn up, bar & snacks

Saturday 26 March Freckenham Farmers & Crafts Market 10 — 12
noon. Suppliers returning again include fresh meat from Culford
Flock (www.culfordflock.co.uk) fruit and vegetables from West Row
Plantation Farm (email plantationfarm@btinternet.com) Suffolk honey,
preserves, award-winning savoury pies (www.the-pie-kitchen.co.uk or
email sally.lewis7@btopenworld.com), a huge variety of preserves from
www.gardenpreserves.co.uk, Mrs H’s Cheese Stall (www.mrs-h-
cheesestall.co.uk), local honey, preserves, pickles, eggs, crafts —knitting,
jewellery, Easter gifts and more tbc. Refreshments of drinks, bacon rolls &
cakes available. Iree entry. Next one 30 April.

Double Bill of Friday Films Paddington at 2.30pm & Lady in the Van
7.30pm 1* April.

Check the website www.freckenham.onesuffolk.net for our weekly
activities and do check if you have not attended recently plus we are
looking to start new extra activities soon!
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MILDENHALL & DISTRICT MUSEUM AND
MUSEUM SOCIETY

MILDENHALL MUSEUM re-opens after the winter break on MARCH 1%,
Opening times are 2 to -4.30 on Tuesdays, Wednesdays, Thursdays and Saturdays
and 10.30- 4.30 on Fridays.

Closed on Good Friday.

Come and see changes, including the impressive, gleaming exhibition of many
artefacts associated with the history of the Fire Service. . This temporary exhibition
runs through March and Apnl.

MILDENHALL MUSEUM SOCIETY

The tim mg coincides with the talk to the Museum Society entitled Mildenhall; a
burning issue at 7.30 on Thurs. March 3™ by MR.PAT BALDWIN. Non-
members welcome (pay £3), members pay half that fee. If you are not yet a
member consider supporting your local all-volunteer museum for which all
running costs have to be raised.

More information can be found at www.mildenhallmuseum.co.uk . Group visits

can be arranged in or out of normal hours — contact 01638 712162.

02/16

whl 4 YOURLOCAL
S LA LANDSCAPE GARDENER

]OH‘N BROWN LANDSCAPES
. Free No Obligation Quotes

» Garden Maintenance

» Cutting, Pruning Frlenfily

Bl Professional

* Turf Preparation & Laying Service

. Plant_ing & Design T. 01842 861245

* Fencing M. 07540 095229

* Patios

* Tree Surgef)r & R_emoval 65 Stafion ROOd, Lakenhearh, Suffolk P27 9JB
» Garden Clearance E.john@johnbrownlandscapes.co.uk
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COLLECTED WISDOM FROM US AIRFORCE PERSONNEL

by Brian Crowder
“If the enemy is in range, so are you.” Infantry Journal
“It is generally inadvisable to eject directly over the area you just
bombed.” US Air Force Manual
“Whoever said the pen is mightier than the sword, obviously never
encountered automatic weapons.” General MacArthur
“You, you and you ... panic. The rest of you, come with me.” US Marine
Corp Gunnery Sgt.
“Any ship can be a minesweeper. Once.” Maritime Ops Manual
“Never tell your Sergeant you have nothing to do.” Unknown Marine
recruit
“If you see a bomb technician running, try to keep up with him.” USAF
Ammo Troop
“The only time you have too much fuel is when your plane is on fire”.
Unknown
“When one engine fails on a twin-engine airplane, you always have
enough power left to get you to the scene of the crash.” Multi-Engine
Training Manual
“Without ammunition, the USAF is just an expensive flying club.”
Unknown
“If you hear me yell ‘Eject, eject, eject’ the last two will be echoes. If you
stop to ask “Why?’ you'll be talking to yourself because you have become
the pilot.” Crew Captain’s pre-flight briefing
“Never trade luck for skill.” Unknown
“Airspeed, altitude and brains. Two are always needed to successfully
complete the flight.” Basic Flight Training Manual
“Mankind has a perfect record in aviation — we have never left one up
there!” Unknown
“You know that your landing gear is up and locked when it takes full
power to taxi to the terminal.” Lead-in Fighter Training Manual

| am sure if you have ever flown in the cockpit or as a passenger you will
appreciate these quotes.
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BARTON MILLER ADVERTISING RATES

Commercial/Business Easie lfspage o £20  Perannum
Ya page of AS £40  Perannum
. page of AS £80  Per annum

Whole page AS £160 Per annum
Organisations/Clubs  Basic 1/8" page of £1.25 Per issue

et

Y. page of AS £2.50 Perissue

1 page of A5 £5.00 Per issue

Whole page A5 £10.00  Per issue 7

Depending on the content for some local items, some adjustments may be made. This is
envisaged as being for “poster type” publicity for events.

Charity appeals not more that 5 lines of straight type - FREE. “Poster style” format -
organisation rates apply.

Small Personal A

dverts For Sale/Wanted etc. - £1 Lost/Found/Thank you - FREE

Any profits from advertising go to Church Funds

-

\.

The Barton Miller

Editorial Team
take no responsibility for
endorsement of, or statements
made in published
advertisements which are
accepted in good faith.
However we reserve the right to
refuse any advertisement
considered inappropriate for
publication

\

SPECIAL NOTICE
If you are preparing any articles or
advertissments for inclusion in the BARTON
MILLER would you please submit where
possible in AS format copy. Please email
the text (Word/Publisher doc) and illustrations

(JPEG) to naney@hbartonmills.com
ensuring that a printout of the item is
provided to the Editor before the required
cut off date. Any item emailed but not
received by the Editor will NOT be included in
the magazine,

To keep proportions correct, fold an A5 sheet of
paper in half 3 times to achieve minimum size.
Many thanks.

PCS0 Tristan Askew 3284
Police Community Support Officer
Based at Mildenhall Police Station
Telephone 101

Safer Neighbourhood Team
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CLFAN FOR
- QUEEN

> I 3
Join us in tidying Barton Mills
Saturday 5 March
9 am — noon

Please collect equipment
from the Village Hall

A Defibrillator for Barton Mills?

The Parish Coumcil is working on a project to site a
defibrillator in the phone box cutside The Bell A fund
bas been launched with £500 to start off this scheme.

Have you gota fimd raising idea o1 could you orgamise a
findraising event? Please contact the Parish Council if

you would like to help.

‘Watch out for further news of this project which
could save a life 1n owr community.

www.bartonmills.net




